
 
 

 

4525                    Special Release              15 November, 2022 

 

Board of Survey 

 

Disposal of Disused Item 

 

This is to inform the University community and the General Public that the Board of 

Survey has the following items for sale at the Kenneth Dike Library. 

 

Scrapped chillers 

 

Procedure 
 

Prospective Tenderers are requested to pay a non-refundable fee of N2,000 to the Grant 

Cashier at the Cash Office, University of Ibadan. 

 

Interested Tenderers are to report at the location with original receipts for inspection 

and on-the-spot boarding. 

 

The Secretary, Board of Survey will communicate the date for the on-the-spot boarding. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar/Secretary to Council 
 


